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January 5, 2023       
Please do not reply to this e-mail 

To All Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (LEA BOP)
Providers:        

You are invited to take a survey regarding the upcoming interim settlements required
by State Plan Amendment 15-021. The survey has additional information about what
interim settlements are and LEA BOP is requesting your opinion on which percentage
option best suits your needs. The survey closes at midnight on Monday, January 9,
2023.

Please click on the link below to submit your response:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S83X95X

Thank you for your collaboration and support. We appreciate your feedback on this
matter.

For general LEA BOP questions, e-mail DHCS at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov.     

To subscribe or unsubscribe to DHCS communications about the LEA BOP, please
use this link e-mail subscription web page.       

Sincerely,   

LEA BOP Staff 
LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program | Department of Health Care Services 

The information contained in this E-mail document is confidential and intended only to be viewed by the recipient
listed above. If you are not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver this to the
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any distribution or copying of this document is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this document in error, please contact the sender listed above and destroy the document. 
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